From: Robert Rossio

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 9:33:42 AM

This is a letter against House Bill 2027.

This Bill appears to have been born in an absence of adequate public discussion, and a lack of reasonable House
debate. If the Bend Park & Recreation District wants this bridge, it needs a bill based on more public debate than
this bill as provided, and a clear statement of benefit to all voting groups affected.

Regarding funding, a personal comment: the quicker we stop tying any funding to lotteries, alcohol or marijuana,the
better off this society will be.

Robert D Rossio
16863 Royal Coachman Drive
Sisters, OR 97759
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